

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent of Schools

From: Ernest Reed, Director for Student Activities

Date: October 10, 2019

Subject: Consider Appointment of Members of the 2019-20 School Health

Advisory Council

Agenda Item: H-3

Background

Every Independent School District is required by law to have a School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) of which the majority of members must be parents who are not employed by the school district. The SHAC is annually appointed by the Board of Trustees. The group is required by TEA to meet at least four times each year.

The SHAC members have been recommended by their principals from various campuses in the school district.

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District approve these members to represent the SHAC for the school year 2019-2020.

CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools

1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 (979) 764-5455 FAX (979) 764-5535